
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 14, 2023 

 

 

Audrey Mularie 

Minnesota Department of Natural Resources 

Division of Parks and Trails 

500 Lafayette Road, Box 39 

Saint Paul, MN 55155 

651-259-5549 

 

RE: Matching Funds  

 

Dear Ms. Mularie: 

 

Please accept this letter as the City of Marshall’s commitment to providing $210,273.50 in 

matching funds, as part of our application to the Minnesota DNR Outdoor Recreation Grant 

Program for improvements at Independence Park. Matching funds are committed in the form of 

cash from the City’s general fund. Funding is available, on hand, and unencumbered as of March 

14, 2023. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sharon Hanson  

City Administrator 

 
 


